
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Joint Entrance Screening Test-2021 

 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the Joint Entrance 

Screening Test-2021 which was scheduled to be held on April 11, 2021 

(Sunday) has postponed.  

The next date for the same shall be notified separately.  

 

 

                         (Prof.  M Farooq Mir)  
              Director (Directorate of Admissions &  
                      Competitive Examinations)  

 
No F (JEST-2021) DACE/KU/21  
Dated: 10-04-2021 
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